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---------- Forwarded message ---------
From: Jennifer Landesmann <jlandesmann@gmail.com>
Date: Tue, May 16, 2023 at 12:28 PM
Subject: Game changing proposal
To: <SFO.GBAS@flysfo.com>, <amontescardenas@smcgov.org>

Hello GBAS team, 

I continue to be very concerned about the way the GBAS proposals picked up by SFO are
happening arbitrarily. It would be helpful to have a report on a) all the proposals you received,
b) why they were accepted c)  why they were not accepted, d) how they relate to prior efforts
to address noise. And I wonder if an effort was made to look at proposals which the FAA has
solicited before?

One of the "game changing" proposals I haven't seen is the Full Length of the Bay solution,
brief description here attached. 

The reason that the Full Lenght of the Bay solution would be a game changing is that the
community has long asked why aren't planes using the full length of the Bay? 

Thank you, 

Jennifer
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